
What is a Drop Notice?

When electricity/gas supply from a contracted supplier 
has been terminated before end date. 

There are many reasons we receive drop notices. Some 
of them include:

• A business closure
• A business has moved
• Another supplier contract has began
• A business changes its name and/or ownership
• There has been a new meter installation

Have you received a drop notice? 
Contact us!

 support@navigatepower.com 




